
Sunday, March 31st Announcements

-Men’s Book Study – Tuesday, April 2nd, 7am at Starbucks/Hy-Vee. Join fellow

men as we use the book of Jeremiah to apply God’s word to current events in

the world and our life.

-Tuesday, April 2nd – Lead Team meets at 6:30pm.

-The Well – Wednesday, April 3rd – Supper served at 6pm; worship 6:30; youth

groups and small group for adults 6:45pm.  The adult group will be discussing the

book, “We Are the Church…Let’s Act Like It.”  All are invited to attend.

-LWCC women are invited to a baby shower honoring Melissa Fellows –

Saturday, April 6th at 1pm.  Melissa is registered at Target, Amazon and The

Porch on Main in Sibley, IA.

-RAYS Ministry Update – Thank you for the generosity shown in helping to furnish

two rooms for the RAYS Ministry; there’s only one more item for one room to be

covered.  If you signed up to make a donation, please make your checks

payable to Living Waters Covenant Church with “RAYS Ministry” in the memo.

The items will be purchased in early April.

-Lake Beauty Bible Camp News – Sunday, April 14th – Phil Tobert, Executive

Director of LBBC will speak in worship about camp and the upcoming summer

camping season. Early Bird Registration – Sign your student up by April 2nd and

pay your $50 deposit to receive $10 off your camp fee for Frontier Kids and $20

for Trailblazers, Junior High, or Senior High.

-Thank you for your faithfulness in giving to the ministry at Living Waters

Covenant Church. Please continue to give as you are able.


